
 
 
From: Greg Follmer [mailto:gregfollmer@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, September 25, 2015 5:19 PM 
To: Council 
Subject: I Support Michigan Street Bike Lanes! 
 
I represent many business owners, and property owners throughout downtown Duluth. We want 
all forms of transportation access to be available to drive commerce and prosperity in the area, 
however it is cars per day that are the absolute life of these stakeholders, not bikes. We want 
them to have access, but in an appropriate way. 
 
Personally, I feel there shouldn't be bike lanes on Michigan Street either. All the bikers have 
excellent access into downtown by either the same obvious method of using the streets coming 
down hill, or by accessing the area via the already built Lakewalk. There is absolutely no reason 
to lose one single parking stall because of the overblown silliness of bike access to downtown, as 
it already exists. 
 
Sincere Regards, 
Greg Follmer 
 
--  
Greg Follmer 
Broker 
Greg Follmer Commercial Real Estate 
218-310-0013 - direct 
 


